
 
 
 
                                  February 12, 1997 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Hugh L. Thompson, Jr. 
                Acting Executive Director for Operations 
                              /s/ 
FROM:           John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:        PROPOSED SUPPLEMENT TO GENERIC LETTER 95-06, 
                "CHANGES IN THE OPERATOR LICENSING PROGRAM" 
 
     During the 438th meeting of the Advisory Committee on 
Reactor Safeguards, February 6-8, 1997, the Committee decided not 
to review the subject proposed supplement.  
 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated December 23, 1996, from Bruce A. Boger, Office 
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to Edward L. Jordan, Chairman, 
Committee to Review Generic Requirements, Subject:  Proposed 
Supplement to Generic Letter 95-06, "Changes in the Operator 
Licensing Program" 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     J. Mitchell, OEDO 
     B. Boger, NRR 
     S. Richards, NRR 
     F. Guenther, NRR 
     J. Cortez, RES 
 


